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To Whom It May Concern,  
 
On behalf of the Kununurra Water Ski Club Committee I am writing to formally request financial 
support from the Shire of Wyndham East Kimberly to put towards our upcoming Dam to Dam in 
April 2021.  
 
In the past we have applied for and received funding through the Community Grant Program. 
Unfortunately, between the unknown of COVID-19 and our secretary being absent from the role 
whilst in Perth having her baby we did not make the deadline for the 2021 grant application.  
 
In December 2020 I sent an email to SWEK requesting on our 2019 grant funding approval that we 
had not used or received. I have since learnt that the person I emailed was on leave, following their 
leave they did not return to their job at SWEK. Therefore, my email was unanswered.  
 
The Dam to Dam is our largest event on the Ski Club calendar and we rely on the grant to assist us 
with the running costs associated with such a large event. As outlined in our application the Dam to 
Dam provides exposure to both the Ski Club and Kununurra and is a reputable event both locally and 
interstate.  
 
We appreciate your consideration in providing funding to help the committee host the 2021 Dam to 
Dam. We appreciate the support that SWEK has provided in the past and we would like to 
acknowledge without the financial support from our local shire it is not feasible for us to maintain 
the running of the event.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 
Angela McTaggart 
Treasurer Kununurra 
Kununurra Water Ski Club 

M: 0447 281 034 
accounts@kununurrawaterski.com.au 
 


